
The AR-15 was first built by 
ArmaLite as a select fire rifle 

for the US armed forces.  

Due to financial problems, 

ArmaLite sold the AR-15 
design to Colt.  Colt started 

selling the semi-automatic 

version as the Colt AR-15 for 
civilian sales in 1963.  Al-

though "AR-15" remains a 

Colt registered trademark, 
variants of the firearm are 

made, modified and sold un-

der various names by multi-

ple manufacturers.  

of every month starting at 6:00pm 

and regular trap every Friday after-

noon and the first and third Sunday 

of every month.  Please come out 

and join us. 

   For the rifle shooters, we are also 

shooting every Tuesday morning 

indoor air bench rifle matches.  

Along with that we are shooting 3 

position indoor air rifle every Sat-

urday starting at 8:30am.  The nice 

thing is you don’t even need your 

own air rifle as the club has 4 

CMP air rifles for any member to 

shoot.  If you want to bring your 

own, the only restriction is it must 

be 700fps or less.  Enclosed you 

will find tickets for the upcoming 

raffle.  Please sell as many tickets 

as you can.  The club benefits 

greatly from these raffles and it 

helps to keep everyone’s dues to a 

minimum.  Lastly, if you haven’t 

checked out the web site in a 

while, you are in for a pleasant 

surprise.  Paul Web has totally re-

designed the web site and it is 

more user friendly.  In the future 

Paul is planning to expand the site 

to a member only section where 

we will have special notifications, 

and other information.  Paul is 

hoping to do a presentation on the 

new site at the March meeting.  I 

hope to see you all there. 
 

In fellowship, your President, 

Chris McCombs. 

PRESIDENT’S COLUMN 
Hello again from your president.  

Last year had it’s great times and 

it’s bad times.  At the end of the 

year we lost one of the most dedi-

cated members of the club and a 

good friend, Fred Johnson.  I want 

to thank everyone who helped clean 

the club house.  You all did an out-

standing job.  The family and visit-

ing friends to the memorial service 

were very impressed.  I also want to 

thank every member who came to 

the memorial service.  The turnout 

was overwhelming.  The club was 

just recovering from the loss of 

Fred when word came that Don 

Rice passed away.  Once again the 

members turned out in huge num-

bers for the visitation.  I can’t tell 

you how proud I am of this organi-

zation.  It is hard to believe how 

many years of service and experi-

ence we lost with the death of these 

two members.  May God grant 

them both peace. 

   Looking forward to this year, 

we’ve a lot planned.  On March 

30th, we will be holding an Easter 

Egg Hunt for the kids.  We haven’t 

held one for a number of years so 

grab the kids, grand kids, nieces 

and nephews and come out and en-

joy the fun.  Please go to the web 

site for times and more details.  We 

are shooting Trap “Under the 

Lights” the first and third Tuesday 

Recurring Events:  

Membership  

Meeting 

 – 7:30 pm 

14 Mar 

11 Apr 

9 May 

Executive 

Board Meeting 

– 7:30 pm  

28 Mar 

25 Apr 

23 May 

Trap “Under 

the Lights” 

1st & 3rd 

Thursday 

6:00 pm 

Daylight 

Trap Shoots 

Every 

Friday 

Trap Shoot –  

12 Noon 

1st & 3rd 

Sundays 

Air Rifle 

Benchrest 

Matches 

Tuesday 

Morning 

8:30 am 

Three position 

Air Rifle 

Matches 

Saturday 

Morning 

8:30 am  
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NOTICE:  Due to the response, we’ve modified the clubhouse cleaning policy.  To allow everyone an 

opportunity, members are limited to two months a year unless no other members are interested.  These 
months may not be consecutive (again unless no one else is interested).  If you have any questions, 
please contact a board member. 

Club Purpose and Objectives: 

To encourage, teach, and actively support finer sportsman-
ship in all matters pertaining to the outdoor sports. With 
emphasis on hunting, fishing, and promoting the conserva-
tion and restoration of our natural resources and ecology. 
We focus on wildlife and fish & game related habitats. Pro-
mote and protect the interests of the sportsmen in New Car-
lisle and surrounding areas, and do all things incidental 
thereto; including the reservation, leasing, and ownership of 
real estate for these purposes; actively support, as deemed 
necessary all matters of legislation and enforcement regard-
ing wildlife, fish, game, and conservation affairs, and pro-
vide assistance, where possible, to supporters of the above 
objectives. 

PO Box 182 

Enon, OH 45323 

Phone: (937) 882-6641  

New Carlisle Sportsman's Club 

We’re on  the Web! 

www.ncsportsmansclub.com 

Promoting Sportsmanship for Everyone 

2013 NEW CARLISLE SPORTSMEN’S CLUB SUMMER MATCH SCHEDULE 
 

April 6 M1 Carbine July 6 Springfield/Vintage 

 13 Springfield/Vintage  13 Springfield/Vintage 

 14 Smallbore  1 pm Sunday  14 Springfield/Vintage  1 pm Sunday 

 20 M1 Garand/M1A  27 M1 Carbine 

    28 M1 Carbine 1 pm Sunday 

May 4 M1 Carbine  

 11 Springfield/Vintage Aug 17 High Power 

 12 Smallbore  1 pm Sunday  24 High Power 

 18 M1 Garand/M1A  25 Smallbore  1 pm Sunday 

 19 Smallbore  1 pm Sunday  

 25 M1 Carbine Sept 7 High Power Championship 

    8 Smallbore  1 pm Sunday 

June 1 Springfield/Vintage  14 Pistol 

 29 M1 Garand/M1A  21 Pistol 

 30 M1 Garand/M1A  1 pm Sunday  22 Smallbore Championship  1 pm Sunday 

    28 Pistol Championship 
 

All matches are held Saturday unless otherwise noted.  Sign-up starts at 8 am on Saturday and 1 pm Sunday. 

Your Executive Board for 2013: 

 President: Chris McCombs 
 Vice President: Bruce Berhow 
 Secretary: Michael Trimeloni 
 Treasurer: Ron Kaehr  
 Sgt at Arms: John Bailey 
 3 yr Trustee: Roger Storer 
 2 yr Trustee: Jim Huntsberger 
 1 yr Trustee: Daniel Slanker 
 Past President: Dave Brown 


